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Our ref: Request for Information (RFI 46806961)

Edwina White
Group Manager Approvals
Centennial Coal 

Via: NSW Planning Portal

DATEWILLBEINSERTEDHERE

Subject: Western Coal Services (SSD 5579) Modification 4 - Request for information

Dear Edwina

I refer to the Submissions Report for the Western Coal Services Modification 4 (SSD-5579-Mod-4) and
recent advice issued by the department’s water group dated 29 July 2022 (enclosed). The department is
requesting that you provide additional information in the form of a detailed response to the matters raised
by DPE-Water in their letter and its attachment (A).

Please provide this information or notification that the information will not be provided, to the department
by Mon 15 August 2022. If you cannot meet this deadline or do not intend to provide the additional
information, please advise the department via the NSW planning portal.

The assessment period ceases to run between the date of this letter and the date you provide the
additional information (or notification that the information will not be provided), in accordance with Part 4
Division 4 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021.

If you have any questions, please contact Kevin Reid on 0292746209 or via email at
kevin.reid@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Gabrielle Allan
Team Leader
Resource Assessments

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

